Pat Cloppert Recognized as Nisonger Champion

Pat Cloppert, parent and long time supporter of FCBDD, has been
recognized by the Nisonger Center at The Ohio State University with
the first ever Nisonger Champion Award. The award was
presented on May 1st at the Nisonger Institute Dinner. Dr. Paula
Rabidoux, Associate Director and Dr. Marc Tasse, Director of
Nisonger presented the award, recognizing Pat for her exceptional
service at Nisonger and to this community. Pat will retire at the end
of May as the Program Manager for Parent and Family Support at
Nisonger. Pat and her husband, Fred, have two children served by
FCBDD and another son who was able to be present for the award
presentation. Congratulations to Pat Cloppert on this well deserved
and prestigious award.

Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities | (614) 475-6440

newsbits@fcbdd.org | www.fcbdd.org
2879 Johnstown Road, Columbus, OH 43219

Copyright © 2013. All Rights Reserved.



